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Newsletter 

 5th January 2018 

Important Dates and Messages: 

 Welcome back to Nursery. We hope that  
you have all had a lovely, relaxing  
Christmas holiday! 
 
 

 We kindly request that you send in a £4.50 donation 
for this term’s craft and cooking activities. We rely on 
this money to purchase cooking ingredients and/or 
craft items on a weekly basis and without your 
donations these activities would not be possible. 
Thank you in advance!   
 

 This term we will be finding out about different 
occupations and in particular ‘People Who Help Us’. If 
you know anybody who works as a nurse, doctor, 
police officer, fire fighter, paramedic etc. who may be 
interested in coming into Nursery and talking to the 
children about their job please let us know. We would 
be very grateful! Thank you!  

 When there is heavy rain, ‘All Day’ parents with 
siblings in school can drop off their child from 8.40am 
to coincide with the early drop off for the rest of the 
school. 

 We will not be sending any homework home this 
week.  

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

  This week we have been… 

 Settling back into Nursery after 
our Christmas break! 
 

 Sharing our Christmas 
experiences with our class friends 
and teachers. 

 
 Learning to recognise our first 

names when we arrive at Nursery 
by finding our new ‘self-
registration’ name. 
 

 Looking at characters that have 
been frozen, thinking about what 
could have happened to cause 
this and what we could do to free 
them. We then worked as teams 
to test out our super ideas to free 
the characters from the ice (ideas 
such as using hot water/cold 
water, pipettes, spoons etc.) 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

Birthdays: 

Happy 4th Birthday to Jessie, 
Lucy and Noah! 

 


